UNM School of Law Faculty Meeting December 8, 1972 11:30 a.m., Conference Room

## MINUTES

Present: Dean Hart; Associate Dean Desiderio; Professors Bingaman, Ellis, Fink, Goldberg, MacPherson, Muir, Parnall, Reynoso, Romero, Walden, R. Walker.

Dean Hart called the meeting to order, and attention was given to the following matters:

- 1. Minutes of the meeting of December 4, 1972, were approved.
- 2. The faculty recommended unanimously that Dean Hart make offers of faculty positions to Professor Teitelbaum, Professor Maxfield, and Mr. Joseph Norwood and that the Dean continue to seek from the University administration the fourth faculty position, for, unless the fourth position is granted, the faculty will have to re-evaluate the clinical program here at this law school.

The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Louise R. Camp Secretary